
Minutes 

Called Faculty Meeting, December 5, 2019 

3032 Weimer Hall 

10:00-11:00 a.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. 

The minutes of the November 21, 2019 called faculty meeting were approved. 

Open discussion ensued on how the college curriculum will comply with ACEJMC Accrediting 

Standards 2 and 3 and the University of Florida strategic plan, to educate undergraduate all 

students on issues related to diversity, inclusion, equity and internationalization in our 

professions.   

A resolution was passed, with one nay vote and one abstention, to charge the departments 

with assuring that every student in the CJC is educated on these issues.  

After discussion, the international public relations course was eliminated as a required course 

in the PR curriculum. The remainder of the new public relations curriculum was approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 

Minutes taken by Michael Leslie, Faculty Senate Chair 


